
 

Reminder to Register for the 2025 CFWI Regional Water 
Supply Plan Steering Committee and Public Meeting  
The 2025 Central Florida Water Initiative (CFWI) Regional Water Supply Plan (RWSP) 
Work Group will be holding a virtual Steering Committee and Public Meeting Monday, 
Oct. 14, 2024, at 1 p.m. The virtual meeting will include a presentation of the draft 
results of the 2025 CFWI RWSP. 

Staff with the St. Johns, Southwest, and South Florida water management districts 
(Districts) are in the process of preparing the five-year update to the 2020 CFWI RWSP. 
The draft 2025 CFWI RWSP is anticipated to be available for public review in early 
2025. The final 2025 CFWI RWSP is scheduled to be approved by the governing 
boards of the Districts by the end of 2025.  

The CFWI Planning Area consists of all of Orange, Osceola, Seminole, and Polk 
counties and southern Lake County, covering approximately 5,300 square miles. The 
2025 CFWI RWSP will identify existing and projected water needs as well as projects 
and funding sources to meet those needs over the next 20 years. 

The virtual public meeting will be held via Zoom and participants can register at this 
registration link to receive a calendar invite with the Zoom link. The meeting agenda is 
posted at cfwiwater.com/meetings. 

For more information on the CFWI RWSP effort, please contact the CFWI District 
contacts at cfwiwater.com/contacts.html. In addition, CFWI RWSP resources can be 
found at cfwiwater.com/CFWIresources.html. 

https://sfwmd-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_WD75Xm74S4iUyQqKwjalLw#/registration
http://www.cfwiwater.com/meetings
https://cfwiwater.com/contacts.html
http://www.cfwiwater.com/CFWIresources.html

